
Prayer Shawl Group
All knitters and crocheters are welcome to join us on 

the 3rd Monday of each month at 3pm in the Fireside room 
for our monthly Prayer Shawl Group. 

The Prayer Shawl Ministry knits shawls with love and prayer for members
 of our community going through difficult and challenging times as reminders 

to them that they are not alone but help in the love and care of this community.
Currently the Prayer Shawl Group is working on prayer in your hand shawls for 

our blessing of the backpacks service on August 31, 2025. 
These shawls will be given out to all our teachers, school staff, 

and students heading back to school for the new year.

 The next Prayer Shawl Group meeting will be 
August 18, 2025 at 3pm in the Fireside room. 

Hope you can come!


